
Newsletter Friday 23rd September 2022

Follow us on Twitter, Facebook & Instagram: 
@Christchurchsw9  @SW9Partnership 
www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 
www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9

The average score this week is… 
Mulberry (Y3) = 51/60 
Willow (Y4) = 52/60 

Elm (Y5) = 56/60 
Cedar (Y6) = 49/60 

Well done ELM CLASS again! 

When: Friday 30th September
Where: School Hall
Time: 9.00am- 9.45am

Come for cake and a cuppa, and help 
raise money for Macmillan Cancer 
Support.

We would LOVE donations of cakey 
things (no nuts please). Deliver to the 
school office by Thursday 29th

September or bring with on Friday am.

Bake-off wannabees seize your moment 
and get your aprons on! 

We will have a cake stall after school on 
Friday selling all the leftovers.

Please bring CASH and wear green!

Please join us for coffee next Friday…

This week’s ATTENDANCE 

Oak Class (YR) = 90% 
Maple Class (Y1) = 96% 

Acacia (Y2) = 92% 
Mulberry (Y3) = 90% 
Willow (Y4) = 88% 

Elm (Y5) = 95% 
Cedar (Y6) = 93% 

Our weekly target is at 
least 98% 

http://www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9
http://www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9


You are invited to the PTA AGM on 
Friday 7 October 9.10am in the school hall. 

Come along to find out more about the PTA 
including activities, funds raised, and 
fundraising goals. 

We will be voting a new committee (chair, 
vice-chair, treasurer and secretary) as well as 
nominating new class reps. 

If you’re interested in putting yourself forward 
for a position on the PTA, please email 
PTA@christchurchschool.cc to find out more.

Deadline for nominations Monday 3 October.

Parent Teacher Association,
Annual General Meeting

Random acts of kindness this week…. 

“I saw Tiago (Y1) taking out all the water bottles for his class 
and he lined them up perfectly.” (Miss Gallacher) 

Aoife (YR) was looking after other children in her class! 

“Zeniah (Y2) gave me a gift.” (Poppy) 

Jessica (Y3) helped Sanchez to organise his books. 

“Jaylah (Y4) cheered me up when I was a bit sad.” (Rania) 

“Ini opened the door for me when I had my PE bag in my 
hand.” (Sabahat) 

“Lily (Y6) tucked in somebody’s chair for them.” (Bella)

Don’t forget….We Need You! 
Would you be able to contribute to our Black 
History Month celebrations this year? 

We are looking for parents who would be willing to 
spare some of their time to visit a classroom to tell a 
story, share some family history, play a game, read a 
poem or even perform a musical talent.


If you are interested and can spare some time please 
speak to your child’s class teacher to arrange a 
mutually convenient time to come in.



HARVEST FESTIVAL CELEBRATIONS 
If you speak another language at home, please don’t forget to bring in a ‘thank you’ prayer and 
write down separately how to say 'welcome' in your own language for our Harvest Festival.  
Please send this into school by next Wednesday so that we can practise. 

Examples of thank yous:  
Thank you God for homes / clothes / families / giving us everything we need.       
THANK YOU! 



Contact us: 
0207 735 1343 or admin@christchurchschool.cc 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc 

mailto:admin@christchurchschool.cc
http://www.christchurchschool.cc



